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Last week at Woodstock Residential Care Home we wished Keiran, one of our maintenance men, good luck with his new

career venture with the prison service.

Keiran was presented with lots of presents and cards signed by staff to send him on his way, including a 'Love to Shop' voucher,

some cider and a Gymshark training top!

Thank you for all your hard work at Woodstock Keiran, our staff and residents will miss. We all wish you the best of luck for the

future!

 

 


